
BACK TO THE CLUB!BACK TO THE CLUB!
Back to school means...

Join the James L. McKeown Boys & Girls Club for the
2023-2024 program year!

Clubhouse Drop-in Program OpensClubhouse Drop-in Program Opens  
Monday, September 18, 2023Monday, September 18, 2023

2023-2024 memberships dues cost $25.00 and all former memberships expired August 31, 2023.
Payment must be submitted at the time of registration.  An active membership will allow

youth & teens, ages 8 to 18, to participate in our drop-in activities for the school year.
Member registration is available on your MyClubHub Parent Portal. 

Visit our website for more information: www.bgcwoburn.org

A Returning Member Meeting is required for ALL
youth & teens who had active memberships for our

2022-2023 programs.
All returning members, accompanied by a caregiver, MUST attend a returning

member meeting before attending the 2023-2024 drop-in program. 
Please complete membership registration online before our meeting and plan to bring

any questions with you.

Questions? Please contact Claire, Clubhouse Program Director, c.duke@bgcwoburn.org
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Questions? Contact Claire, Clubhouse Program Director, c.duke@bgcwoburn.org
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Returning member meeting Schedule


